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Dear Valued Guest, 

 

Welcome to the Grand Lucayan Bahamas.  We wish you a wonderful and memorable holiday 

experience at our resort. 

 

Our employees are committed to making your vacation at the Grand Lucayan Bahamas your best 

ever. 

 

We are also concerned about your safety and security and are therefore obliged to bring to your 

attention a matter related to the use of the beach.  The Bahamas Hotel & Tourism Association 

has deemed it necessary to approve a policy for the benefit of our visitors which in essence is 

captured in the following paragraphs. 

 

While on the beach you may be approached to rent jet-skis and other motorized water sports 

equipment.  Please be aware that the operators of such equipment are not associated with this 

hotel and are conducting their business without our consent and endorsement, as we do not have 

any control over the operating standards of any motorized water sports, and the extent of their 

insurance, if any, is questionable.* 

 

Given these circumstances, we strongly advise against your renting any motorized water sports 

equipment.  Should you decide to engage in any of these activities, please be advised that you do 

so entirely at your own risk. ** 

 

Thank you. 

 
Veronica Clarke 

Hotel Manager 

 

*Governed by the Bahamas Hotel & Tourism Association 

** Governed by the Bahamas Hotel & Tourism Association 


